
Shareholders to file complaint against GlaxoSmithKline over delayed financials  

GlaxoSmithKline shareholders will file a complaint against the company board to the Egyptian 

Exchange and the Financial regulatory Authority for not revealing the financial results of the 

period ended September 30. Investors say they are losing a lot of money as the stock market has 

halted trading in the company’s shares due to the delay. 

 


